Dr Anne Collins,SpR in Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery will be going to St Vincent’s Hospital, Sydney to undertake a fellowship in Plastic, Reconstructive and Microsurgery.  She will be concentrating particularly on Perforator Flap Reconstruction (PFR) following cancer surgery. PFR is a significant development in post cancer surgery (particularly mastectomies). Her new expertise in this area will offer Irish patients a comprehensive range of safe and appropriate reconstructive options following cancer resection.

